IS TECHNOLOGY LEAVING US BEHIND?
Technology surrounds us, but is it benefiting those of us who happen to be blind? Even appliances such as the kitchen stove, washer and dryer now often require special markings to allow use by a visually impaired person. Airport check-in systems, iPhones, and numerous other high-tech systems often create frustration for blind people.  Sharing both concerns and solutions to these issues generally leads to   a useful process. The opportunity for such a positive discussion will occur from 10 to 12 noon, during the June 15th, 2022, Creating Options Meeting.      The benefits from devices such as the Echo, Victor Stream, color identifiers, and other aids will be discussed.
As many as ten people will be able to attend in person. Masks are required. In order to attend you must e-mail Don Burns no later than noon on Tuesday, June 14 All others will be able to connect with Zoom.
Don and Nancy Burns, Facilitators
New Mexico Commission for the Blind
2200 Yale Blvd. SE
Albuquerque, New Mexico. 
Don Burns: dlburns2338@gmail.com
Zoom information:
[bookmark: WinZmBookmark_z41BF3][bookmark: _Hlk93044055]Nancy and Don Burns, and Kelly Burma are inviting you to a scheduled Zoom meeting.
Join Zoom Meeting
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/81839112389?pwd=ZHJhM0xaSE9pWTVRaTFtc3NPR2VSZz09

Meeting ID: 818 3911 2389
Passcode: 251488
One tap mobile
+13462487799,,81839112389#,,,,*251488# US (Houston)
+16699006833,,81839112389#,,,,*251488# US (San Jose)

Dial by your location
        +1 346 248 7799 US (Houston)
        +1 669 900 6833 US (San Jose)
        888 475 4499 US Toll-free
Meeting ID: 818 3911 2389
Passcode: 251488
[bookmark: WinZmBookmarkEnd]Find your local number: https://us02web.zoom.us/u/knBDeVWPM




  
